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ACADEMIC SENATE MINUTES 
 
 
DATE: November 6, 2014 
 
PRESENT: Tom Dell Patricia Vettel-Becker 
 A.J. Otjen Cindy Dell 
 Francisco Saldivar James Barron 
 Andrew Sullivan Debra Johnson 
 Kelly Shumway Paul Pope 
 Bruce Brumley Stephen Coffman 
 Diane Duin (ex-officio) 
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V. ITEMS FOR INFORMATION 
 
Item 35  Certificate of Technical Study in Welding and Fabrication 1. 
 

⇒ Motion by Francisco Saldivar, seconded by Paul Pope to accept Item 35 for 
information. 

 
George Harper, Welding Program, stated that there is no budget or staffing impact from 
this new Certificate.  The question was raised regarding grant-funded academic programs 
and whether they get reviewed after the grant ends.  Rita Kratky, Dean of City College, 
noted that these programs are intended to go on after the grant ends.  It was noted that the 
SWAMMEI grant programs are intended to be stackable and make for seamless transfers 
across Montana. 
 

⇒ Motion carried. 
 
Item 62  eLearning Development Grants Draft Applications.  For information only. 
 

⇒ Motion by Cindy Dell, seconded by Francisco Saldivar to accept Item 62 for 
information. 

 
Provost Pagano noted that this document will help establish specific times of the year 
when faculty can request funding for eLearning development.  They wanted to make the 
Senate aware before it goes out to all faculty. 
 

⇒ Motion carried. 
 
VI. ITEM – SECOND READING 

 
Item 21  589 as the designated number for professional development credit non-degree 
courses offered by Extended Campus. 
 

⇒ Motion by Paul Pope, seconded by Jim Barron to approve Item 21 on second 
reading. 
 
⇒ Motion carried. 

 
VII. ITEMS – FIRST READING 
 
Item 27  COMT 582 Women, Media and Health (crosslisted with COMX 482, HHP 582, 
and HADM 582).  Change title to Women, Media and Society; change corequisite; and 
change course description.  Also, no longer crosslisted with HHP 582 and HADM 582. 
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VIII. DISCUSSION/ACTION ITEMS 
 
A.  Prior Learning Assessment 
Guest:  Matt Redinger, Vice Provost 
 
Dr. Redinger noted that the Chancellor already covered this topic at the last meeting.  He 
has nothing to report at this time, but will later after he attends a conference. 
 
B.  Continued Report from Subcommittee on Form Signature Issues and Issues with 
Seminars/Workshops 
 
The Committee recommends the formalizing of the “three times” rule as:  “If a 
seminar/workshop is offered more than three times under the same name over a five-year 
period, the course must be submitted as a new course to be approved through the normal 
process of curriculum review.”  This process will be self-monitored by departments. 
 
The Committee also recommends that the policies of the Senate be organized and 
provided to each Senator. 
 
C.  ETS Exam and General Education Assessment 
 
We need to come up with a plan to get the tests done this spring. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:02 p.m. 
 
rjrm 


